
 

 

Hi All,  

We have had a very busy week and the children have 

enjoyed reading our new text ‘Naughty Bus’. It has 

provided lots of engaging writing opportunities for us. 

It is a story about a boy who receives a toy bus as a 

present, and has great fun exploring the world with his 

new toy which turns out to be quite a naughty bus! 

Naughty Bus caused lots of mischief in our classroom 

but we are all experts in helping Naughty Bus follow 

our school rules at Greenleas: 

‘Be Kind, work hard, never give 

up!’. 

Here are our Ask Me About…moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child: 

• Maths: Counting to 20 

• London land marks 

• The Naughty Bus- has come into classroom and has caused mischief! 

• Literacy: Wanted posters and creating props 

Naughty Bus Trip: 

Remember that our Naughty Bus Trip is a surprise for the children…all details 

regarding the trip can be found on the letter sent out via email earlier on this 

week. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Many thanks, The F2 Team. 

 


